

Headteacher Mr. G. Bartrum.

Main Road

Longfield

Kent DA3 7PW

Tel No: 01474 705377

Fax No: 01474 709842

e-mail: office@rowhill.kent.sch.uk Website: www.rowhill.kent.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Rowhill School Pupil Christmas Pop-Up Shop

Rowhill School, along with the Fundraising Team, will be running a pupil Christmas Pop-Up shop on **Thursday 9**th **December and Friday 10**th **December** during school lunch time.

Previous pop-up shops have been a big success with all the pupils who have participated enjoying the experience of the "shop"

Pupils will have the opportunity to browse and purchase a gift to take home and give to someone as a Christmas present.

Gift costs will range from £1 to £3.

If you wish for your child to participate in this event, please send your child in with funds on this day.

Rowhill School thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Bartrum

Head Teacher

Rowhill School